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Comments: My family built our family cabin in SJRV in the early 1980s over 40 years ago.

I am in opposition to the gravel pit project on Jackson Mountain. 

I concur and fully support the letter dated February 20, 2023 written by Dave 

OKeefe of the Upper San Juan River Allies and Tony Baker of the San Juan River 

Village POA. 

I ask the Forest Service to no longer proceed with the proposed gravel 

operation at Jackson Mountain.

Greg Brooke 


